
Meeting of the Little Falls Swim Club Community Liaison Committee 
 
Monday, May 15, 2017 -  7:00 PM 
 
Present: Cathy Stocker, Peter Hamm, Susan Lelaulu, John Wileman, Penny Nikas, Nancy 
Pindas,Lara Harvey, Brian Herberger (board member) 
 
Cathy Stocker shared renovation updates. 
 

● Regarding the path to the Glen Cove bridge, some plants have been placed in the way 
of the path.  Cathy explained that landscaper will move them to better locations.  Many 
plants will be moved to fill space once temporary bridge is removed.  Path will be 
woodchips since it could not be paved according to guidelines. 

● More plants will also be moved to fill in area near Glen Cove bridge and on berm where 
holes have been left in the greenery.  Dead tree near baby pool will be removed. 

● Shed inside fence will be replaced and shed will be added at edge of parking lot. 
● Where new fence meets old fence near Glen Cove bridge, there will be a gate with an 

emergency bar.  The gate will not be used as an entrance or exit, only as an emergency 
exit. 

 
We took a tour of the renovated pool. 

● There was lots of excitement over the new penguin tiles. 
 
Email contact information of pool neighbors attending meeting was collected to help facilitate 
future communication. 
 
Pool neighbor expressed concern about gaps in bushes and trees on berm on the Baltimore 
Ave side of pool property.  Also requested that when old shed is removed, larger plants be 
planted behind it as a screen and that invasives be removed behind shed.  These requests were 
shared with landscaper (Rasevic). 
 
Pool neighbor mentioned locks/handles on gates could be easy to tamper with.  Motion sensors 
and cameras have been installed, along with a monitoring service.  These improvements are 
helping to protect the property. 


